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GREEN BAY - Habitat Young Professionals (HYP) is currently looking to add new faces to our
Board. Our HYP Board meets on the first Tuesday of the month at Titletown Tap Room. Our
main areas of focus include fundraising to support Habitat's efforts in building affordable
housing, advocacy to educate decision makers and the general public on Greater Green Bay
Habitat for Humanity's mission, and volunteering to engage young professionals in Habitat for
Humanity's volunteer opportunities. In order to make all of this happen, the Board organizes
monthly volunteer activities on the build site and at the ReStore and also offers monthly social
or fundraising activities that help support Greater Green Bay Habitat. One goal the group has
for the future is to fully fund and provide all the volunteers needed for a Habitat Home.

Board members are asked to commit to monthly Board meetings and serve in a leadership role
by championing events and volunteer activities at different points throughout the year. If you are
a young professional interested in this opportunity, please fill out our interest form here: https://
www.surveymonkey.com/r/8LJ3DHP
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